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Dear Parents / Carers 

As the weather dips and nights draw in more parents than ever want to pick up children from the school site.  

To avoid complaints from neighbours please can I ask you to use the school driveway or a location a short distance 
from the school, for example the Great Holland shops for pick up, not the immediate side streets or driveways.  

We are also seeing more parents using the roundabout to wait for children. This is dangerous and does not help 
with visibility for students, over 900 of them exiting the site. I rely on people's cooperation and common sense to 
ensure we all get home safely. Please be supportive of us. 

Thank you. 

Liz Cook 

Headteacher 

 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 

 


